From: macy peet-woodall || G

Sent: 02 December 2022 17:01
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/3853/P

reference number 2022/3853/P

Hello,
1 think that the propesed plan will be beneficial for the local area. Also, considering the vast number
of tourists in camden lock will use the new attractions and it will encourage more tourists to the area.

However, in my opinion i think the price should be discounted for local people who will most likely

use the area more and not leave anyone from disadvantaged or low income families to not be able to
benefit.

Macy Peet-Woodall



